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Hon Paul Green MLC 
Committee Chair 
GENERAL PURPOSE STANDING COMMITTEE NO. 6 
 
I support the Government Response to Crown Lands Legislation White Paper.  It makes sense to 
place a lot of Crown lands into local council hands bringing it closer to the people who are most 
likely to make the most use of the lands.  With resources limited and competition for these 
resources only getting stronger it also makes sense to put some parameters around the use of 
Crown lands to benefit all.  I think the Government is correct in its proposed approach. 
 
Regards 
Julie Claridge 
 


